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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
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Hello,

As a homeowner in the new Groves complex, and a lover of the upwards movement that
Whittier is making, I believe it's a very bad idea to have a Victory Outreach church built
across the street on the corner of Sorensen & Whittier. There should be an Asian market, or
equivalent commerce establishment placed there.

A church, especially ones assisting former gang members and former drug addicts, will only
decrease the value of the homes in the surrounding area. We all DID NOT sign up for that. 

Have them locate another building or let them keep doing business in their present location.
Whittier Blvd is the main thoroughfare through the city. Do we really want to add another
church as a gateway to our community? One that will bring parking issues while causing
nearby businesses and neighbors to worry?

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

David and Veronica Bernal 
Whittier residents of 10 years 
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